
             WOOD COUNTY EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS INC 
 
                         January 5, 1993 
  
 
Meeting called to order by Ken Harris, WA8LLM/UNIT 251, and Duane 
Jones, N8LDM/UNIT 260.  There were ?? members present. 
Minutes from the December 1st, 1992 meeting were read and approved. 
The Treasure's report was read and approved. 
  
 
                           OLD BUSINESS 
 
Ken WA8LLM/Unit 251 reported on the installation of the two Public 
Safety radios purchased by Wood County Emergency Services.  He says the 
two radios have been installed, but are being used with temporary 
antennas. 
 
There was a report on the Christmas and New Years Safety Breaks. 
  
 
                           NEW BUSINESS 
 
The Parkersburg Red Cross an "Introduction to Disaster" class and a 
"Damage Assessment" class on January 30th.  The Intro class will be 
held from 9:00am to 12:00pm and the Damage Assessment from 1:00pm to 
5:00pm. 
 
Alan N8POB/Unit ??? has been talking to JIm Rose at Camden Clark 
Hospital.  Jim told him that Camden Clark will purchase two Packet 
stations.  One of the stations will be used at the hospital, and the 
other one will be installed in their HAZMAT vehicle. 
 
Ken WA8LLM/Unit 251 says he will be holding an "Introduction to 
Packet Radio" Class on February 6th at the EOC.  The class will be 
approxiitly six hours long.  He needs a minimum of eight and a maximum 
of sixteen students. 
 
Ken said he has been asked by the Fayetteville Hamfest committee to 
put on a DAREN Forum and Packet Demonstration. 
 
It was suggested to hold a 50/50 drawing.  THere are ticket left 
over from a 50/50 drawing a few years back.  The ticket will be $1.00 
each or 7 for $5.00.  The drawing will be held on the April 6th 
meeting. 
 
The next Wood County Fire Fighter's  Association meeting will be 
held January 11th at the Waverly Fire Station. 
 
Leo WA8BMA/Unit 259 has been ask to provide communications for the 
Multiple Sclerosis "Super Cities Walk" to be held on Sunday, March 
28th.  Leo is looking for help for the communications. 
 
Ken want to remind everyone of the W5YI VE testing that will be held 
on Saturday February 13th at the Emergency Operations Center. 
  
                         THOSE IN ATTENDANCE 


